
From: Will Price

To: Melissa Garber; Laurie Hodson

Cc: Dale Burd

Subject: RE: Change of Contractor Installers Paperwork B Cox Permit # 000042094

Date: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 11:47:49 AM
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Good Morning Melissa,

 

Thank you for letting me know.

 

Everything else is staying the same 

 

Have a blessed day,

 

Jessie

 

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 11:43 AM

To: Will Price <will@priceriteenterprise.com>; Laurie Hodson

<laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: Dale Burd <daleburd@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Change of Contractor Installers Paperwork B Cox Permit # 000042094

 

I am working on this one this morning. Anthony has been out of the office, so I haven’t been able to

get the blocking diagram reviewed yet. I did have another question, will the subs be changing or will

they remain the same? Thanks!

 

 
 
HELLO SUMMER!!!!
Melissa Garber
Administrative Secretary
Columbia County
Building and Zoning
135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055
Ph (386) 758-1008
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From: Will Price <will@priceriteenterprise.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 4:23 PM

To: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>; Laurie Hodson

<laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: Dale Burd <daleburd@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Change of Contractor Installers Paperwork B Cox Permit # 000042094

 

Good afternoon Ms. Melissa,

 

Hope you are having a great Tuesday.

 

Thank you for the information 

 

Please see attached POA from Mr. Will  for Mr. Dale Burd to remain applicant , and give him

permission for any further permitting purpose.  Please let me know when its ready and I will pay the

fees.

 

Many blessings to you,

 

Jessie

 

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 3:55 PM

To: Will Price <will@priceriteenterprise.com>; Laurie Hodson

<laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: Dale Burd <daleburd@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Change of Contractor Installers Paperwork B Cox Permit # 000042094

 

Good afternoon,

I am processing the updated documents. However, because Dale Burd pulled the permit originally,

he has to remain the applicant and we will need authorization for Dale to pull the permit on Wills

behalf before moving forward. There will also be a $30 fee that will be owed for revisions after

permitting. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. Thanks!

 

HAPPY 4TH OF JULY!!!
Melissa Garber
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Administrative Secretary
Columbia County
Building and Zoning
135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055
Ph (386) 758-1008
 

 

From: Will Price <will@priceriteenterprise.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 11:42 AM

To: Laurie Hodson <laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>; Janice Williams

<janice_williams@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Change of Contractor Installers Paperwork B Cox Permit # 000042094

 

Good Morning Ladies,

 

Please see attached Installers paperwork for Change of Contractor for permit # 000042094 for B

Cox.

 

Please let us know if any additional paperwork is needed to satisfy contractor change.

 

Thank you for all you do, we appreciate all that you do.

 

Jessie & Amy

 

(386) 963-4298 Office

(386) 931-9678 Oda Cell

(407) 448-0953 Will Cell

(386) 963-5129 Fax

priceriteenterprise.com
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